
Next general strike planned for 11 May
 Greece 

The ADEDY civil service confederation is supporting the general strike called for 11 
May. Trade unions continue to oppose the austerity measures being imposed by the 
Greek government in response to demands from the International Monetary Fund 
and European Union. ADEDY argues that far from resolving the crisis the cuts in 
public sector pay and cuts in jobs are increasing unemployment and deepening the 
recession.
Read more at > ADEDY (GR)
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